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Warsaw, 13th July 2023 

 

Perlan Technologies Polska Ltd. company name change notification 

 

Dear Clients and Business Partners! 

We would like to inform you that as of July 12, 2023 Perlan Technologies Polska Ltd. has changed its 
name to Altium International Ltd. The new company name is the result of the implementation of  
our strategic development plan. 

The change relates to the company's name and visual identification, which is intended to unify the 
companies included in Altium, and thus strengthen their recognition in the Altium capital group. 
Our values, product and service portfolio remain unchanged, as does our team of employees. 

The address of the company's registered office, telephone numbers and company registration data, 
including the NIP number, the National Court Register, and the share capital remain unchanged. 

A transition period is currently underway. Although the new name Altium International Ltd. goes into 
effect immediately, our website address www.perlan.com.pl and our e-mail addresses remain active 
for you and will be valid for the next few months. We will inform you of our new addresses at a later 
date. 

Due to the new name of Altium International Ltd. we kindly ask you to update accordingly in your 
documentation. In all communications, on invoices, contracts, orders and other forms of business 
interactions, please kindly use the new company name: Altium International Ltd. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact our administration 
department: klient@perlan.com.pl. 

We would like to thank you for the trust you have placed in us for over 20 years. We hope that in 
the period of transitional changes we can also count on your understanding and further successful 
cooperation with you. 

Best regards, 

 

 

Piotr Ostręga, 
CEO of Altium International Ltd. 
 

  


